
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

December 21, 2021 

Workshop Meeting 

  

 

  

Admin: 

 

 1:  Wireless Presentation  

Representative from Daves Voice & Data, presented a wireless service for the Township.  

Discussion took place in regards of getting service to the sections of the Township that currently 

does not have any or has poor service.  Will meet a again on January 18,2022 at our workshop 

meeting.    

 

2: Personnel Policy 

 Gave Trustees an updated copy to look at and make any adjustments and we would discuss at 

next workshop meeting in 2022. 

 

3: Discussion on Bethelville drainage creek 

 Trustee Don Black and Administrator Ehrhart walked the area in question.  The creek is in good 

shape.  Biggest problem creek is going into a 12-inch pipe.  Next step will talk to Dan at the County of 

our findings. 

 

 

Motion to enter into executive session, for the purpose of discussing personnel discipline issues. 

THE VOTE BEING TAKEN AS FOLLOWS: 

 

  Mrs. vanHaaren  Yes 

  Mr. Black   Yes 

  Mrs. Wright   Yes 

 

 

Entered executive session at 9:17 

Exited executive session at 9:45 

 

No further action. 

Meeting ended at 9:50 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


